
                               Lillian de Lissa Nursery School 

Bellevue, Edgbaston,  

Birmingham B5 7LX 

Tel: 0121 675 3421 

Email: enquiry@ldelissa.bham.sch.uk 

Monday 11th May 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                             

 
We hope that you are keeping well and staying safe during these challenging times. Nursery still 
remains closed, but we will update you as soon as we know more information. 
 
Look out for your teachers on our Facebook and Instagram page. Mrs Partridge and Mrs Brown 
have started to read stories to you all. Look out there may be some more teachers doing it soon! 

 
Here are some ideas to try at home.  

 

Active Wellbeing Society 
If you like the Active Wellbeing Society on facebook, you 
will see that there is a weekly timetable of exciting 
activities to do for the whole family.  This timetable is 
announced every Sunday at 5.00pm. From teeny nature 
explorers to drum and bass workouts.  What new activity will 
you try? Email me and tell me all about it! 
s.appadu@ldelissa.bham.sch.uk 

 

DIY Ball ramp  

Have you got any large pieces of cardboard at home? Why 
don·t you try this?  You could use cars as well. You could have 
lots of fun with this. 

 Click on the following link 

hƩps://busytoddler.com/2018/01/diy-ball-ramp/ 

 

Suitcase Story 

Renowned storyteller, author and children·s theatre 
director, Natasha Holmes, performs some of her best loved 
stories every week for the next month. Watch Natasha·s 
first Suitcase Story from around the world 
here: https://vimeo.com/user4282205 and catch up with her 
weekly updates here 
https://www.facebook.com/TellTaleHeartsTheatreCo. 



 

The Tiger who came to tea  

This is a lovely story to watch together. What would you do 
if a tiger came to visit you? 

 

hƩps://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HG4f-Ggddvc&safe=true 

 

JG Education 

Watch videos of pond dipping, minibeast hunts and lots of 
other nature related activities. 

Like the JG page on facebook and watch out for videos every 
Friday.  

 

Just Dance 

This will keep you active. Dance along to your favourite tunes 
altogether! 

hƩps://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/group/p06vkmht 

 
Send us some photos of what you get up to at s.appadu@ldelissa.bham.sch.uk 

 

We miss you and we look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Take care and stay safe, 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

All the team at Lillian de Lissa Nursery School 


